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From: Jim Davison <pjdavison47@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 8:38 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Thank you!

CAUTION:External email. 

Thank you, SCPP Committee Chair and Members, for your consideration and actions taken 
during your October meeting regarding the TRS 1 & PERS 1 COLA.  As a member of TRS 1 I 
look forward to seeing which option you choose to move forward and, hopefully, continue to 
support during the legislative session. 

As you may have noticed in my previous correspondence, I am one of those who apparently are 
the exception and never received the UCOLA nor any gain sharing even though 
my retirement was six years prior to often-used 2011.  Obviously Option A would be preferable. 

Again, thank you for your actions taken in support of the oldest retirees in TRS and PERS. 

Jim Davison 
PO Box 425 
Waitsburg, WA  99361-0425 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


